
Seminar on Senior Secondary Elective Subject Selection 

(6 November 2021) 

 

The Seminar on Senior Secondary Elective Subject Selection was successfully held on  

6 November 2021, Saturday, with an attendance of about 300 parents and S3 students. Due to the 

renovation work of our school hall, the event was held at Chiu Lut Sau Memorial Secondary School. 

 

With detailed explanations from Principal YUEN and heads of subject panels, parents and 

students had a better understanding of Senior Secondary Academic Structure, elective subjects offered 

in S4, as well as mechanism and criteria for selection of elective subjects.   

 

 

Principal YUEN expounding on multiple pathways of our graduates 

 

 

 
Teachers introduced Senior Secondary curriculum and elective subjects to attendees 



 

 

 

S3 class teachers and subject teachers discussed details of subject selection  

with parents and students  

 

 


